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Comments: I disagree having trails open to electric bicycles. Although they are green emissions, they are able to

obtain higher speeds which can open the doors to accidents between them and hikers or equestrians. Public

safety is more important &amp; since narrow trails are occupied by hikers/pedestrians as well as equestrians, it is

best to keep them separated.  Accidents with nonelectric bikes are high so adding the power will make them

increase.


